
WEEKLY NEWSWEEKLY NEWS
Week of: October 23-27

 A note from the teachers: 

Halloween  Stay in touch :

 Upcoming events: 

hrossi@tcjackets.net
nwhelan@tcjackets.net
sthornton@tcjackets.net
lmclune@tcjackets.net

(229) 225-3908

Happy Friday!
This week we learned the letter and sound
for Ww, Jj, and Ee. We also learned two red
words: do, to. Practice these at home! 
In math, we worked with teen numbers and
coins! 

Wing C Teachers

Wing C Buzz

Wishlist:

Red Words:

On Tuesday, October 31st we will have our Halloween celebration.
Your child may wear a not so scary costume. Please send a

change of clothes for after. We will rotate with our hallway
kindergarten classes that morning. Please send in one bag of

individually wrapped candy. 
We will have a party at 1:00 we would love for you to come join

then! 

“I’m so glad I live in a world with
Octobers!”

individually wrapped
snacks

bag of individually
wrapped candy

the         a
 I          see
 is         was
and       look
 do         to

Practice these at home! We will learn two more next week!

10/31-Halloween Celebration 1:00

10/31-Canned food drive begins

11/1-Picture Retake Day


